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March 29,2A10

Ms. Dorothy Lafortune
P.O. Box 187

Biddeford, Maine 04005-0 1 87

Dear Ms. Lafortune:

Thank you for your letter. I appreciate your taking the time to share your
thoughts with ine.

I have asked my Department of Law and Public Safety Attorney General Paula
Dow to review the information you sent to me and reply to you directly. If you wlsh to
contact Attorney General Dow's office, you may write to the Departrnent of Law 6nd
Public Safety at Market and Wa.rren Streets - P.O. Box 080, Trenton, NJ 08625-0080, or
cafl 6A9-292-8740.

Again, thank you for writing.

Chris Christie
Govemor
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